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Dear Commissioners,

It is hard for me to believe that the power company serves our environmentally conscious
Puget Sound area gets most of it's energy from fossil fuels.Those in charge of managing and
directing Puget Sound Energy must be aware of the seriousness of climate change and the
effect burning fossil fuels has on it. Please stop it. My family and my business are both
customers of yours and we all want this process stopped. It is not healthy for the world we live
in or for the world our children will live in. Please move your energy resources to renewable
sources such as wind and sun.The faster this is done the better.

Americans have always been willing to sacrifice to achieve their goals. Especially here in the
Northwest, we want a cleaner world and are willing to put our money to making that happen.
How many years ago did Jimmy Carter advise us to put on a sweater if we are cold. Let's work
together to create a safer, cleaner, better world - even if it means we need to sacrifice some.
The world is being made by those that step forward into the future. We have a President who
believes coal is coming back while China and the rest of the world realize new technology that
gathers energy from the sun and the wind are where the world markets are going. They will
lead us while America and apparently the Pacific Northwest follow a good distance behind.
Too bad.

Why is there even a question about this. It is the right thing to do, so do it!

Why would PSE continue to operate in a manner that is detrimental to the health of your
customers and that threatens the world your future customers will inheret

Sincerely,

David Warren

21204 Monument Rd. SW
Vashon, WA 98070

(206) 463-9405
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